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Issue 
1. To update the Board on progress with actions/matters arising from past 

Board meetings. 

Recommendation 
2. The Board is recommended to note the position on past actions. 

Background 
3. The table below sets out actions agreed at past meetings of the Ofqual 

Board and progress/plans to achieve these:- 

Date/Minute Action Update 
76/16 
 
12 July 2017 

Functional Skills Reform  
 
It was agreed that a Committee would be 
established to consider recommendations  
 

The formation of a sub-committee 
on Functional Skills was proposed 
between the July and September 
Board meetings.  However delays 
to the Department consultation 
means that the sub-committee is 
not required at this stage as our 
proposals can be considered by 
the full board in September. 
 

25/17 
 
12 July 2017  

Pulse Survey  
 

The results of the survey are 
detailed in annex A of the Chief 
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Date/Minute Action Update 
It was agreed that the results of the Pulse 
Survey which was conducted in June 2017 
would be brought to the September Board. 

Operating Officers September 
Board paper. 

26/17 
 
12 July  

T Levels 
 
It was agreed that an update on T level 
reform would be brought to the Board in 
September.  

An update on T level reforms has 
been provided in the VTQ 
September Board update paper.  

27/17  
 
12 July 2017 

Single View Risk 
 
The Board requested a demonstration of 
the new Single View of Risk 

A demonstration of a single view 
risk will be given at the September 
Board 

27/17 
 
12 July  

Summer monitoring – National 
Assessments 
 
Further work scrutinising the moderation 
process is planned. Including interviewing 
teachers and moderators and discussions 
involving STA staff in the moderation 
process.  

A summary of the findings is 
intended to be published in the 
autumn.  

 

Paper to be published YES – after the meeting 
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